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25th November 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

I hope you and your wider families are safe and well in such challenging times.  
 
As you will no doubt realise there are significant challenges in holding face to face events at this 
time due to the current restrictions in place to curb the spread of COVID 19. Consequently, we are 
unable to hold face to face parent consultations now and until further notice.  
 

Teachers are working together to prepare summary feedback and arrange communications with 
parents / carers to provide an update on progress so far this year.  
 
We are also working to ensure all pupils receive a summary or long report as per the school 
calendar.  

 
As always, should you have any concerns, you are encouraged to make contact with the school 
and the relevant staff member without delay so we can support your son / daughter. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. C. Douglas 
 


